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Please quote these numbers on all future correspondence Thank you for your submitted documents for the above referenced study.  The Chair has reviewed the documents and the study is now APPROVED, effectivefrom the date 11 October 2018.
 
A formal letter with approval details will follow in due course.
 
You are reminded that this  constitutes ethical approval only.
 
You will also need to complete a Site Specific Assessment Form, which is to review research governance considerations as per SA Health Governance Policy for research studies.
 
For SSA Guidelines please go to the CALHN Governance Website: https://www.rahresearchfund.com.au/rah-research-institute/for-researchers/research-governance/
 
For all questions or problems regarding the Site Specific process, please contact:
Jan-Louise Durand
Research Governance Officer
Ph: 08 7117 2230
Email: Health.CALHNResearchGovernance@sa.gov.au
 
Yours sincerely
Lisa Barrie
Research Administration Officer
On behalf of:
 
Mr Ian Tindall
Chair,
Central Adelaide Local Health Network Human Research Ethics Committee (CALHN HREC)
CALHN Research Office
Phone: 08 7117 2229 or 08 8222 6841 | Email: Health.CALHNResearchEthics@sa.gov.au  |
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